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NYU School of Law is committed to the availability of quality affordable CLE programs for its alumni community and members of 
the bar-at-large. Prospective attendees interested in obtaining financial aid for this program should contact Reese Villazor at 
rcv9668@nyu.edu. Written requests for financial aid should include applicant name, phone number, email address, employment 
status and recent employment history, along with a brief statement of financial need. All requests for financial aid will be kept 
confidential.
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